Sandra T Davis

From:

Audrey Tillman <ATillman@aflac.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 13, 2021 3:27 PM

To:

Sandra T Davis

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Charter Commission Vacancy

Sandra,

I'm writing to you as Chair of the Charter Review Commission to inform you that one of our members, Rev. Roy Plummer, has never participated with the Commission since its inception in January. There have been several attempts to reach out to Rev. Plummer, and yet we have not seen him, and most importantly, he has not been administered the oath as an official member of the Commission. I wanted to make you aware because I know that each council member is allowed certain appointments, and there may (or may not) be a desire from his council member to appoint another person to the Commission in Rev. Plummer's absence.

Please let me know if there is anything further that you need from me.

Best regards, Audrey

Audrey Boone Tillman Esq. | Executive Vice President and General Counsel

Aflac Worldwide Headquarters

Tel: 706.596.3793

atillman@aflac.com | aflac.com

- · A Fortune 500 Company
- Fortune's Best Companies to Work For
- · Fortune's Most Admired Companies

Confidentiality Notice:

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, any distribution, copying, or use of this e-mail or its attachments is prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this message and any copies. Thank you.

^{*}Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, any distribution, copying, or use of this e-mail or its attachments is prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this message and any copies. Thank you.